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March 24, 2021 
 
 
To Our Valued Customers: 
 
We are continuing to experience extreme inflation on key raw materials: PVC resin, compound 
and aluminum.  Therefore, we will be implementing a 5% price increase on all orders effective 
May 17, 2021.   The increase will occur via an on-factor change.  All current quotes will need to 
be resubmitted after May 17, 2021 for new pricing. 
 
Price Increases will be as follows: 
  

• Extreme by Norandex Vinyl Windows and Doors 5% 
• PerfeXion by Norandex Vinyl Windows and Doors 5% 

 
 
We reserve the right to limit any orders that in our judgement deviate from your 3-month 
weekly order average. 
 
We are anticipating PVC resin to be in tight supply over the next 60-90 days.   We are 
continuing to work with our suppliers to minimize any potential impact to our customers and 
will keep you updated on the progress. 
 
We appreciate your continued support to the Norandex brand and our entire product portfolio 
of Siding, Windows, Doors, Fanfold, Housewrap and Metal. If you have any other questions 
please contact your BDM or our Customer Service Team at 1-800-528-0942. 
 
 
Sincerely,  

 
Ray McArdle 
General Manager - Norandex  
 

 


